
 

 

Date: October 4, 2018 
 

To: Oana Madalina Acsinte, M.D.   acsinteoana27@yahoo.com  

 
Re: Robert B. Hunt Award – Top Video Published in JMIG 
 (September 2017 – August 2018) 
 47th AAGL Global Congress on MIG - November 11-15, 2018 
 MGM Grand Hotel & Convention Center, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA 
 
Dear Dr. Acsinte, 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that your video “Laparoscopic promontofixation in 10 steps” 
has been selected by the Editorial Board of the JMIG to receive the Robert B. Hunt Top Video 
Award. 
 
Your AAGL 47th Annual Meeting registration fees will be paid for by the Robert B. Hunt 
Endowment, but travel costs are not included in this award. You will also be given a 
complimentary ticket to the 47th Anniversary Gala, which will be held on Wednesday, November 
14, 2018 starting at 8:00 pm. 
 
This award was created to recognize Dr. Hunt’s role, as the first Editor-in-Chief, in establishing 
and nurturing the Journal of Minimally Invasive Gynecology (formally known as the Journal of the 
American Association of Gynecologic Laparoscopists) during its first nine years. It is awarded to 
the top video published in JMIG from the time period of September 2017 to August 2018. 
 
Please plan to attend the JMIG Editorial/Advisory Breakfast on Tuesday, November 13 at 6:30 
a.m. in the Room 106-107 where we will present your award to you during the breakfast. 
 
Please email us a photograph of yourself for use in promotional materials and slide 
presentations. 
 
Congratulations and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tommaso Falcone, M.D. 
Editor-in-Chief 
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